
Public Notice
The City of Houston (City), through its Housing
and Community Development Department
(HCDD) is recommending approval of a
Second Contract Amendment between the City
of Houston and Child Care Council of Greater
Houston Inc., to administer the City's Homeless
Services Program (HSP). The City will grant
Child Care Council of Greater Houston Inc. an
additional $165,281.28 in Emergency Solutions
Grants (ESG) funds to provide services
to approximately 206 additional homeless
individuals.
Funded activities include: case management,
emergency shelter, permanent housing
assistance, and alike. HCDD conducted a
Request for Proposals for HSP administrative
services for fiscal year 2015. Child Care Council
of Greater Houston Inc. was selected as the
Administrative Agency. The City renewed this
contract for fiscal year 2016, and approved a
First Contract amendment for this contract
for the period of March 1, 2017 – April 30, 2018.
This Second Contract Amendment provides
additional funding for the same period.
The public may comment on this
action during the 30-day review period
that extends from Friday, July 14,
2017 through Sunday, August 13, 2017. Upon
completion of the 30 day public comment
period, HCDD will go to City Council for
approval of this Amendment. Public comments
may be submitted by to Ellary Makuch via
email at Ellary.Makuch@houstontx.gov or by
mail HCDD, Attn: Ellary Makuch, 601 Sawyer
St, Suite 400, Houston, TX 77007. For more
information contact Melody Barr via email at
Melody.Barr@HoustonTX.gov.
For specific questions or concerns about fair
housing or landlord/tenant relations, please
contact Royce Sells at 832.394.6240.


